
 

 

Dyffryn Ardudwy & Talybont Village Hall 
 
June 20th 2017 
 
Present: 
O.G, Derek, Eryl, Jenny, Jane, Trish, Steffan, Peter, Nedw, Denise 
 
Apologies: 
Jon, Catrin, Ed 
 
Minutes of the last meeting of 16 March were approved:- 
 
Matters arising 
* Snooker club - we would get quotes re carpeting 
* CCTV - It was agree that cameras would be best placed at the 
entrance gate, covering the oil tank, entrance hall - OG & Denise 
to look for a local source to provide & install the equipment 
*Pat, gas & electrical tests had been done and Peter was waiting 
for the invoices 
* Age Cymru - this needed to be followed up & to invite them to put 
on a well being day here at the hall 
 
Chairmans report: 
OG reported to the committee that the representatives from the 
Community Council were himself, Steff, Ed and Nedw 
He thanked Peter on behalf of the committee for his work as 
treasurer, and wished him well in his move.  Denise would follow 
up a couple of leads regarding a new treasurer 
Suggestions were needed for future fund raising events, and 
people willing to do perhaps a one-off event 
 
Treasurers report: 
Peter reported that the bank balance was healthy but that we really 
need more revenue this coming year.  Rents had been put up 
which would help, but we needed some fund raising events to 
boost the income.  We had paid Petros £300 for the karate/judo 
mats which would be available for all groups 
Peter would order new fire extinguishers which had been 
recommended for the café 
 
Groups using the hall: 
Petros has finished teaching karate, but Chris Williams had 
stepped in and would be offering both karate and kickboxing 



 

 

Arc noah - their numbers fluctuate greatly but they are not too 
worried 
 
Future Events: 
Jumble sale 28 July - now changed to 11th August - Trish & Denise 
were organising this 
Concert - OG was trying to organise a concert for Septembe 
Tea party with films of old Barmouth - Derek was arranging for 
some old films top be put together that we could show to the older 
residents of the villages. Would coordinate the event.  Eryl would 
check re licencing arrangements 
 
AOB: 
Car park - hole was growing again - something more long term 
might be needed - could Meirion be asked to quote re tarmacing it, 
or concreting it 
Steff said that we had had an offer from Glesni to do a collage of 
old Dyffryn - this was gladly accepted and could possibly be hung 
in the committee room 
 
Date of next meeting:  Tuesday July 18th 
 


